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E X C H A N G E S 
Manager: Dale Niebuhr 
 
A P S  A M B A S S A D O R 
Dale Niebuhr 
 
M E E T I N G S 
The Club meets the 
first and third Thursdays, 
7:00–8:30 p.m. 
 
L O C A T I O N 
St. Paul U.M. Church 
1144 M St. 
Lincoln, Neb. 
 
C O N T A C T 
E-mail: 
questions@lincolnstampclub.org 
Web: 
www.lincolnstampclub.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ 
LincolnStampClub 
 
Mail: 
PO Box 6756 
Lincoln, NE 
68506-6756 
 
A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate: APS #0799-064882. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

June 18 Meeting 
 
Still no physical meetings, but we held a virtual meeting on Zoom with 16 
members attending.  The program on collecting tips went well with lively  
discussion by everyone.  We talked about album/pages/storage; supplies and  
reference material.  At a future meeting we will discuss other topics such as 
types of collecting; U.S. vs. foreign; mint vs. used; blocks/panes; covers;  
topicals; dealers (stamp shows, eBay, etc.); insurance, and estate planning.    
 
Our meeting place has decided to wait another month before allowing groups to 
meet.  Again, most likely our next meeting on July 16 will be on Zoom.  We 
will advise everyone as soon as possible about resuming physical meetings. 
 
As we move closer to having in-person meetings, here is a reminder of the 
scavenger hunt items for the first get-together (hopefully in August): 
 
 *  Find a stamp beginning with letters A to Z for each category of a person,  
     place, and thing/event. 
 
 *  The person, place, and thing/event must be pictured on the stamp. 
 
 *  Prizes will be determined by the selection committee.  Special attention will 
     be paid to having stamps in all three categories for a letter. 
 

No meeting July 2.  We will meet on Zoom on July 16.     
 
We are hoping to resume meeting again in person in August.  
If so, the first meeting will again be business and the results 
of the scavenger hunt. 



Club Notes 
Until the current health concerns are 
resolved, Club meetings will be on Zoom..  
When we finally resume meeting, the first 
program will be the scavenger hunt. 
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year and can be mailed to the 
Club at its address on the front page or 
brought to a meeting. Membership forms 
are on the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/. 
StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 

Meetings  
 
■ :  Business Meeting: Thursday, July 2 
 No meeting 
 
■ Program:  Thursday, July 16 
 Collecting tips on Zoom 
 
■ :  Business Meeting: Thursday, August 6 
 ??????????? 
 
 Coming UP 

  
Later this year :  

When we resume, our first meeting will be the 
scavenger  hunt. 

 
“The Beginners of Modern Philately - Sir Rowland 

Hill and William Mulready”  by Mark Sellhorn 

 
“History of the Caribbean Islands Through Stamps” 
 by Bob Ferguson 
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